STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

PAT MCCRORY
GOVERNOR

February 15, 2013

To Prospective Bidders

ANTHONY J. TATA
SECRETARY

Subject: Contract Addendum 1 for; Bridge Overlays and Repairs along Various Secondary Routes

WBS #: 13B.201211, etc.
County: Burke, McDowell and Rutherford

This letter is to advise all prospective bidders of the following contract addendum.

e Pavement Markings will not be required for this contract.

This addendum officially becomes a part of the contract bid document. We apologize for any
— inconvenience this may have caused. If this office can provide additional information, please feel free to

contact me at (828) 251-6171.

Sincerely,

UK A S —

M.K. Calloway
Division Project Manager

Cc: Mr. J.J. Swain, Jr., P.E., Division Engineer
Mr. E.A. Green, P.E., Division Maintenance Engineer
Mr. P.L. Sprouse, P.E., Division Bridge Program Manager

Division Thirteen Office of the Division Engineer
Phone: 828/251-6171 Post Office Box 3279
www.ncdot.gov/doh/operations/division13

Asheville, NC 28802
Fax: 828/251-6709



